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YMCA – KIRKHAM SWIMMING POOL – WORKING GROUP 
 
PUBLIC ITEM   
This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 
     

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION 

Fylde Council supports the YMCA Kirkham Pool with an annual subsidy and a Service Level Agreement (SLA). At 
the Tourism and Leisure Committee meeting on 6 June 2019, Mr John Cronin, Chief Executive of the Fylde Coast 
YMCA, presented to the committee in respect of the operation of the facility. The Committee agreed that a 
working group comprising the Chairman, Vice-Chairman, Councillors Harrison, Silverwood and Armit should be 
formed, to seek additional information about the facility, service delivery and support of the Council. This group 
met with representatives from the YMCA on 29 November 2019 in which further information was provided. Cllr 
Harrison would in future be invited to the YMCA Leisure Managers meetings as Fylde Councils nominated 
Outside Bodies representative and additionally to the quarterly operational meeting that Officers have with 
representatives of the YMCA. Upon conclusion of this meeting, the working group was disbanded. 

 

SOURCE OF INFORMATION 

Tim Dixon, Tourism and Cultural Services Manager 

 

INFORMATION ATTACHED 

None 

 

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE? 

To provide members with an update of the decision taken by the Committee on 6 June 2019 in which additional 
information about the YMCA Kirkham Pool facility was requested. 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Contact Tim Dixon, Fylde Borough Council Tel: 01253 658436 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


